
 

 
Attention all Parents of Children coming to Kindergarten 

in September 2024! 
 
We are so excited to have your children come to Edmonds Community School this 
September!  We will be holding a Kindergarten Orientation session on Thursday June 6, 2024 at 
5:00pm.  During this session, we will be sharing information about what Kindergarten will look 
like and in particular their first day of school and the gradual entry schedule.  Weather 
dependent, this event will happen outside- at the front of our school.  We are asking that you 
leave your children at home if possible, however, we will have child-minding available (playing 
on the front playground) if needed. 
 
We do ask that at least one parent from each family attend this event as it is important to 
receive the information we will sharing.  It is also a great time to ask us any questions you may 
have and relieve any anxieties you may have around your child coming to school. 
 
If you have any questions before this event, please feel free to contact Miyuki Davidson (one of 
the Kindergarten teachers) at miyuki.davidson@burnabyschools.ca 
 
Really looking forward to meeting you all! 
 
Edmonds Kindergarten Team 
Kelsey Postulo, Lynne Zilcosky and Miyuki Davidson 
 

 
 

 
 

 


